
Dear Huesseyin, 

With great pleasure I read that you will represent Turkey at the 
Venice Biennial – CONGRATULATIONS! I very excited about that 

and keen to see what you will “combine” as they say in Italian. 

It’s a long time that we weren’t in touch with each others, but I 
will never forget this crazy evening I spent at your place in 

Istanbul with Susanne Bosch, Minna and my friend Andrea – and 

most of all that acrobatic somerset that you turned in front of the 
mirror meanwhile we were talking about Keraban the Inflexible. 

In the meantime I went to New York and after almost two years 

as the director or the Chelsea Art Museum I’m now back in 
Europe, running the recently opened Pan I Palazzo delle Arti in 

Naples, Italy. 

At the Venice Biennial Pan will run the Radio Boat together with 
PS 1 from June 4th thru June 10th. It would be just great if you 

could come for a talk on the boat or we could record something 

(maybe another dinner meeting one of the evenings in Venice) to 
broadcast in Venice. Would you be available?  

If you are available, could you please tell me when will you arrive 

in Venice and how can I get in touch with you? I will be there 
from June 1st thru June 10th and my cell phone number is +39-

340-8200716. 

And: if you have any audio work, recording, soundscapes or 
anything else you would like to present, let me know! 

Looking forward to hearing from you soon, my very best, 

Julia 
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